
LEGAL AD: 
 
Notice is hereby given in accordance with the requirements of applicable law that 
the Wallburg Town Council will hold a Public Hearing at the Wallburg Town 
Hall, 8020 N. Hwy 109, on Tuesday, September 10, 2013 at approximately 7:00 
p.m. to consider the following zoning ordinance amendment: 

 

TO AMEND ARTICLE 10 OF THE ZONING ORDINANCE OF WALLBURG TO 

CLARIFY RULES AND PROCEDURES FOR THE WALLBURG PLANNING 

BOARD.   

 
 Due to its length, copies of the proposed new Article 6 may be obtained by 
contacting Jay W. Wagner, Town Attorney, at PO Box 5506, High Point, NC 
27262, or 336-883-9156. 
 

Donna Alwine 
Town Clerk 
 
 
 
         
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


